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Third Sunday of Easter 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Celebration of the Holy Sacrifice of the Mass 
 

Saturday, 4:00 pm  Sunday, 10:00 am 
 

Wednesday and Thursday, 9:00 am 
First Friday, 10:00am 

Holy Days of Obligation, 12:00 am and 6:30 pm 
 

The Sacrament of Reconciliation  
 

Saturday, 3:00 pm - 3:45 pm or by appointment 



 
 

 

Fourth Sunday of Easter –April 22, 2018 

FIRST READING: (Acts 4:8-12) 2
nd

 Reading (1 John 3:1-2) Gospel- (John 10:11-18) 

 

PRAY FOR OUR PARISHIONERS IN THE 

HOSPITAL OR ON HOSPICE: Nino Odgers, Dr. 

Charles C. White. Please keep all the sick and their 

caregivers in your prayers.  
 

OUT OF RESPECT for the privacy of our parishioners, 

names of those who are in the hospital are not listed in 

the bulletin without prior approval by the individual or 

an immediate family member if the individual is unable 

to speak for themselves.  

 
PRAYER BOOK: The prayer book in the 

narthex is available for all prayer requests. Please 

pray daily for these requests.  
 

 

PRAY FOR OUR TROOPS: Especially our families, 

friends and loved ones who are currently in active 

military service: Carlos Aguirre (Stateside) Darren 

Armentrout (Stateside), Darryl Balcom (Stateside), 

Jeremy Barton (Stateside), Brett Bolton (Stateside), 

Joseph Byrd (Stateside), Matthew Cavender (Stateside), 

Melissa Dooley (England) Andy Easter (Afghanistan) 

Jaren Garton (Stateside) Brian Gibson (Iraq), Heath 

Gober (Iraq), Michael Anthony Grinston (Stateside), 

Andrew Hays (At Sea) Samantha Higgins (Stateside), 

Scott Jones (Stateside),  Jenny Malone (Stateside), 

David Miller (Stateside), Richard Parvin (Qatar), Joey 

Serio (Iraq), Ben Perry (Qatar) Justin Richerzhagen 

(Stateside), and John Toombs (Afghanistan) . Please 

keep all of our brave men and women in your prayers. If 

you know of any parishioner who should be added to 

or removed from this list, please contact the office. 

 

PRAY FOR OUR PARISHIONERS WHO ARE 

UNABLE TO LEAVE THEIR HOMES Mickey 

Davidson, and Ethel Pruitt. Please keep these, all the 

homebound, and their caregivers in your prayers. If you 

know of any parishioner who should be added to or 

removed from this list, please contact the office. 

 
PLEASE JOIN OUR PARISH! We would love to have 

you as a registered member of St. Patrick. If you would 

like to join our parish, please pick up a Census Card in 

the narthex, fill it out and put it in the collection basket.  

 
THE MINISTRY SIGN-IN SHEET IN THE 

NARTHEX now includes Children’s Liturgy volunteer 

for the day and Fellowship volunteer.  

 

FOUND: A nice wrist watch was left in the kitchen. If it 

belongs to you please call the office. 

 

ALTERNATIVE RESPONSORIAL PSALM AND 

GOSPEL ACCLAMATION sheets are in the music 

racks throughout the church. They have been printed on 

blue paper.  If you like "seeing" the melody line to 

match the contemporary settings we have been using, 

they are available for you.  This sheet includes all 

responses from April 15th through June 3rd. 

 

SUNSHINE CLUB  will meet this Wednesday, 

April 18, 2018. We will begin with the Celebration of 

the Mass at 10:00 am in the Chapel. Bingo will begin 

after Mass followed by lunch. A donation of at least 

$5.00 per person is requested and includes lunch. Please 

RSVP to Sharon Slovensky or the church office. 

 

OUR DEEPEST CONDOLENCES to the family and 

friends of Jo Blanks. There will be visitation at St. Peter 

the Apostle Catholic Church on Tuesday, April 17
th
 at 

9:00 am with the Mass of Resurrection following at 

10:00 am. May God grant her eternal rest. 
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Third Sunday of Easter: Jesus opened the minds of his followers to understanding of scripture. He 

pronounced them as his witnesses. Be the hands and feet of Jesus today.  (Luke: 24:35-48) Let us pray for our 

Church leaders, that they may be witnesses to the peace of Christ. (Vocation View is sponsored by  Serra Club)   

 
 

FAITH FORMATION Faith Formation 2018 

classes will conclude on Wednesday, April 25th.  

 

ADULT FAITH ENRICHMENT will meet in the 

conference room on Sunday at 8:30 am.  

 

RCIA MEETING: RCIA will meet on Tuesday, 

April 17th at 6:00 pm 

DONUTS AND DOCTRINE will meet in the St. 

Joseph Hall on Wednesday at 6:30 pm on the same 

weeks that Faith Formation meets.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RCIA – Considering joining the Catholic Church? 

Catholic but never confirmed? Need to make your 

First Communion? Want to be baptized?  Let us 

help you get it done!  Check out our RCIA classes 

for adults considering joining the Catholic Church. 

Come and Learn. For more information, please call 

the church office.  Weekly classes are each 

Tuesday, at 6:00 pm September – April. 

 

MUSIC MATTERS: Next rehearsal is Sunday May 13 at 8:30 am with Mass at 10am 

SHAWL MINISTRY: The Prayer Shawl Ministry will not meet this Monday. Please join us  

Monday, April 23
rd

 at 6:30 pm.  Interested in joining?   Call Mary Evans. 

 

 

SERVICE DRIVE: The SPIRIT “Service Drive,” is an opportunity that gives 

SPIRIT Youth the chance to help parishioners and other friends of SPIRIT with 

yard work, odd jobs, or other assistance in exchange for a donation to help offset SPIRIT functions. No work 

too big and no donation too small. If you have basic odd jobs you’d like help with, please contact Dale 

Blanchard to request help. Donations are requested at the end of the job. 

 

GIGANTIC COMMUNITY YARD SALE On June 2nd The St. Vincent De Paul Society will be sponsoring a 

Community Yard Sale at Holy Infant of Prague Catholic Church. This is sure to draw lots of shoppers. $20 will 

get you two parking slots approximately 6.6 feet by 18 feet wide, and we take care of the advertising and 

parking. Email Holyinfantyardsale@gmail.com for more info. Locations are being assigned now so email today 

to reserve your space. Your $20 fee goes to help the poor and disadvantaged pay bills such as power, rent and 

water.  

 

SVdP Meeting:  The next SVdP meeting will be Sunday 04/26 at 6:30 PM.  We are always looking 

for fresh ears and voices to hear and spread the Good News.  Come and see what we are about.   All 

are welcome to join us. We are hoping you are enjoying the SVdP 10 week series of Our Faith in 

Action on EWTN. Times are listed on the back of this bulletin. 

 

 

SVDP Grocery List 

        Out of:    Low on: 

   __Dry Beans   

   __ Canned Meat (not Tuna) 

   __ Flour 

                                    __Corn Meal  

 

 

April 15-Third Sunday of Easter: In this Sunday’s 
Gospel, Jesus explains the meaning of the scriptures. 
Like the disciples, when we offer and receive 
forgiveness our hearts burn because we encounter the 
risen Christ within us. Have you considered answering 
the call to “help the poor find forgiveness and healing 
in their life” by joining the Society of St. Vincent de 
Paul? 
 



 

THREE HOTS AND A COT 
Knights of Columbus Council 

10567 has selected Three Hots And a Cot as the 

spotlight charity for this year’s Dinner Dance, to be 

held on Saturday, August 25 at the Bessemer Civic 

Center. Three Hots And A Cot was formed by 

veterans to help veterans. The primary mission is to 

assist homeless military veterans transition from life 

on the streets into a self-sustained lifestyle. Their 

success rate is 85% but we can never give up on the 

15% that didn't make it and, unfortunately, the 

countless more that will walk through their doors. 

Homeless and Veterans are two words that should 

never be used in the same sentence. For more 

information on Three Hots And A Cot, go to 

http://cotsforvets.org. Tickets to this year's Dinner 

Dance will be on sale soon. 

NOTE MEETING CHANGE The May meeting of 

the Ladies Auxiliary will be the 2nd Thursday, May 

10th  Please mark your calendar  of this change. 

 

SCHOLARSHIP: Knights of Columbus Council 

10567 annual Louis N. Muro Memorial 

Scholarship application deadline is today, April 

15
th

  

 

BLESSING BAG DONATIONS are no longer 

being collected.   Thank you for all your support in 

our Lenten/Easter Project.  With all of your help we 

made over 100 Blessing Bags for distribution.  The 

remaining bags are in the St. Joseph Hall for you to 

take and distribute.   Again, Thank you all for your 

generosity and support. 

 

 

 

 

 ITALIAN AMERICAN HERITAGE SOCIETY SCHOLARSHIP Deadline Is Near. The IAHS deadline 

for its essay contest, “What My Italian Heritage Means to Me” is April 30, 2017.  The contest is open to any 

relative of a dues - paying member of the society.  The person submitting the essay must be currently enrolled at 

the college level or a high school senior who has been accepted at a college.  There will be two (2) $500 

scholarships awarded, and these will be paid directly to the colleges.  Go to our website for more details and 

guidelines. Iahsbham.com  

 

LIFE IN THE SPIRIT Seminar Our Lady of Fatima Church April 21 Magnificat and the Catholic 

Charismatic Renewal of Birmingham invite all Catholic men and women to attend a Life in the Spirit Seminar 

on April 21st from 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. at Our Lady of Fatima Catholic Church in the Parish Hall. Tickets are 

$10 and are available by contacting Donna Chmielarski, from Alpha Church Supply and by 

email:  magnificat0296@gmail.com.  No tickets are sold at the door. 

 

                                                                                                 

SPRINGFEST 2018 

MAY 20TH  
SPRINGFEST TICKETS Please remember to see me after Mass on Saturday and Sunday to turn in your stubs 

and money or to get additional tickets to sell.  Springfest is about 2 months away.  Feel free to turn in as you sell 

because I keep a running total of money received.  Also, make sure your name is on all tickets so the money is 

credited to you.  Thanks, Mary K Jones  

 

PLANT BOOTH SALES: Angel Trumps will be available after Mass this weekend for $5.00 each. 
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2
nd

 Collection   Weekly Mass Schedule 
 

 
 

School  Saturday  04/14  4:00 pm  Frank Schober -  

Subsidy  Sunday  04/15               10:00 am  Mass for the People 

  Monday  04/16  No Mass 

  Tuesday  04/17  9:00 am @ St. Stanislaus 

  Wednesday 04/18  10:00 am  Sandy Von Hagel -   

  Thursday  04/19  9:00 am  Tim O’Dell - H 

  Friday  04/20                 9:00 am @ St. Stanislaus 

  Saturday  04/21  4:00 pm  Most Rev. David Foley - H 

  Sunday  04/22               10:00 am  Mass for the People 

   

Weekly Events and Meetings
    

  
Sunday  Apr. 15 The Third Sunday of Easter – 10:00 am 

                Children’s Liturgy 

Monday           Apr. 16  No Shawl Ministry 6:30 pm 

Tuesday Apr. 17  RCIA 6:00 pm 

 Wednesday Apr. 18 Mass 10:00 am 

    Sunshine Club after Mass     

Faith Formation 6:30 pm 

                 Donuts & Doctrine 6:30 pm   

 Thursday Apr. 19 Mass 9:00 am 

 Friday  Apr. 20  

 Saturday Apr. 21 The Vigil of the Fourth Sunday of Easter -  4:00 pm 

Sunday  Apr. 22 The Fourth Sunday of Easter – 10:00 am 
   Children’s Liturgy 

     

 

VISITS TO THE SICK  If you are ill and in need of the Sacraments and would like a visit from Fr. Vernon, he has asked 

that you (or an immediate family member if you are too ill) contact him through the church office. The surest way of 

getting the message to Father is by speaking to him personally during office hours or calling the church office and leaving 

a message either on the answering machine or with a member of the office staff. 
 

DAILY MASS MINISTRY: Volunteers are needed to be Lectors and Extraordinary Ministers during Daily Mass. If you 

would like to serve please check in at the office 15 minutes before Mass begins.  

 

LOST AND FOUND: There are several articles in lost and found. Please call the Church Office for assistance. 

 

NEW CENSUS CARD PLEASE: If any of your information has changed, please take the time to fill out a new census 

card completely. Not sure? Fill one out anyway and don’t forget to mark your choices on the privacy line. That is, let us 

know if we may share your address and phone information with your fellow parishioners. This line is located under the 

“Home phone/(S) email/Wife’s Maiden Name” line. 

 

 THE IMPORTANCE OF CANS! Thank you for your contribution of aluminum cans to benefit our youth programs at 

the church. Please remember to rinse your cans after use and do not crush them in any way so that they will fit into our 

can crusher properly. Finally, please deposit cans in the receptacle in the corner of the upper parking lot ensuring that they 

are placed in bags that are tied so that the cans do not fall out when retrieved by our volunteers. We appreciate everyone’s 

cooperation and continue to SAVE THOSE CANS! 

 


